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Friday 27th June 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Adult and Child Workshop (Years 3, 4 and 5) - Supporting Your Child at Home 

Next week, we will be hosting the final session in our series of Curriculum Workshops. Following on 

from parental feedback, the focus for the session is “Supporting Your Child at Home”. The teachers 

will be sharing strategies on how to keep your child’s reading, writing and maths skills sharp over 

the summer holidays so that they feel confident as they start their new school year.  

These events are provided to give you the opportunity to come into school and attend a workshop 
alongside your child. Due to limited space in the classroom, we ask that only one adult attends with 
each child. 
 
The dates and times of each of the workshops are below. Spaces are limited and will be allocated 
on a first come, first served basis.  
 
Years 3, 4 and 5 – Wednesday 2nd July 2025 9.00-9.30am 
 

You will be able to sign up under the Clubs section of your Arbor app. Sign up will open at 6pm 

on Friday 27th June.   

We are looking forward to seeing you at this event! 

Yours sincerely  

 

Mrs L Peterkin-Aldred 

Head of School 
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